
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Ref: 3577 GHI 

23 June 2025 

 

 

Dear parent, 

 

We are pleased to invite you to join us at Burscough Priory Academy for a performance of ‘Chitty Chitty Bang 

Bang!’ on either Thursday 10th July at 5.00pm or Friday 11th July at 4.45pm.  

 

Tickets are on sale through School Gateway at a cost of £3 per child or £4 per adult. The doors will open at 

4.45pm on Thursday and 4.30pm on Friday. 

 

There will be a raffle on the evening at a cost of £1 per strip for your chance to win a ‘great night in’ goodie 

bag.  

 

We look forward to seeing you as many of you as possible in attendance to support and encourage the 

young talent in our school.  

 

Your sincerely, 

 

G Hill  
 

Mrs Hill 

Head of Drama 

 

 

 

 


